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P.O. Box 10170  
Lake Buena Vista, FL 32830-0170 

(407) 828-2241 

 
This filing is submitted in response to Commission Docket No. 20170215-EU 
(Staff’s Third Data Request) on behalf of Reedy Creek Improvement District 
(RCID).  The electronic file is in Adobe PDF format and is a total of 2 pages in 
length. 
 
Respectively,  
 
 
Steve Luttrell 
Manager, Electric Operations 
Reedy Creek Energy Services 
5300 North Center Drive 
Lake Buena Vista, FL  32803 
Office: 407-824-6441 
e-mail: steve.luttrell@disney.com  
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P.O. Box 10170  
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(407) 828-2241 

 
 
January, 23, 2018 
 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
 
Re:  Docket No. 20170215-EU – Review of electric utility hurricane 
preparedness and restoration actions.  Staff’s Third Data Request 
 
 
Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Reedy Creek Improvement District (RCID) did not incur any damage to storm 
hardened structures due to Hurricane Irma in which repairs or replacement was 
required. 
 
Respectively, 
 
 
 
Steve Luttrell 
Manager, Electric Operations 
Reedy Creek Energy Services 
5300 North Center Drive 
Lake Buena Vista, FL 32803 




